Circular to members # 164
September 26, 2013



Emergent meeting on KESC tariff hike issue

An emergent meeting held yesterday, the 25th September 2013, to discuss exorbitant power tariff hike and decide further course of action to safeguard the interest of members.

Since it was called on a very short notice, the majority of our membership could not possibly participate. However, the issue was thoroughly discussed and a certain conclusion arrived at to the notion of legal recourse as this sole remedy of the menace of incessant power price increases, wherein the honest consumers pay for all the pilferage and theft done at times allegedly through the collusion and knowledge of their own staff.

To develop consensus on the course of action by majority, it was decided to get once again together on tomorrow, Friday, September 27, 2013 at 4:30 pm at the Association secretariat.

Members are therefore requested to participate the meeting punctually and positively in their own interest.

The working paper in 10 pages is also copied herewith for knowledge of the factual position into the matter.


M. Siddique
Secretary General
0306-2553947
